
                                                              

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
MONDAY, APRIL 24, 2017 

 
 
LIFEGUARDS:  Any student currently certified in lifeguarding and in need of a 
summer job may see Mr. Tonkovich concerning the availability at Wahala Beach. 
 
SOPHOMORE CLASS CABINET:  There will be a brief meeting tomorrow after 
school in C122. 
 
CLASS OF 2019:  T-Shirt order forms were sent out to PTE classes on 
Tuesday.  T-Shirts were designed by the Sophomore Class Cabinet and all 
proceeds go to the class funds.  They are great for spirit wear! Cost is $16. Money 
and order forms can be turned in to Ms. Sivak in C122 or Ms. Peda in C310 by 
Friday. 
 

SENIORS:  Cap and gowns will be delivered during lunch periods on May 2 for 
boys and May 3 for girls.  Please inform Mrs. Brumm with any questions or 
problems. 

 
COLOR RUN:  Lake Central Color Run 2017 is happening on May 13, 
2017.  Interested students and staff can sign up online 
at lakecentralcolorrun.webstarts.com or can see Mr. Kania in C317 for more 
details.  Groups of 10 or more get a special discount so get your teams or groups 
together and have some fun.  All proceeds go towards Riley's Children's Hospital, 
Munster Cancer Care Centre and Lake Central Student Scholarships. Sign up 
today before prices go up!   
 
GUIDANCE:  The following institutions of high learning will have representatives 
available at Lake Central:  April 26 – Fashion Institute of Design & Merchandising 
from Los Angeles during lunch periods. 
 
PARKING:  Students must display their parking permit in their vehicle and park in 
the assigned lot.  Violators will receive a Wednesday School. 
 
 
Students who attend any athletic events are reminded that no outside food, drink 
or backpacks will be permitted through the gates.  We expect all fans to support 
the teams and show positive sportsmanship. Do not target opposing players or 

http://lakecentralcolorrun.webstarts.com/


fans and any offensive chants will not be tolerated. Your support for the athletic 
programs has been amazing this year! 
Just a reminder to students that the Daily Announcements can also be found on 
the high school web site.   
 


